
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
                
 
Daddy Daughter Dance - Cancelled 
It has been decided that the 2020-2021 Daddy 
Daughter Dance at FVLHS will not be held. God 
willing, FVLHS and FVL Schools will be able to host 
this event sometime during the 2021-2022 school 
year. 
 
Children's Christmas Service DVDs 
Our 2020 Children's Christmas Service can be found 
on our YouTube channel. If you would like a DVD of 
the Children's Christmas Service, please contact Mr. 
Steinmetz. 
 
School Board Meeting Highlights 
The SVLS School Board met for its monthly business 
meeting last Tuesday, January 12. Highlights of this 
meeting include: 
+ Discussion on student transportation and bussing. 
Mid Valley Bussing purchased a bus to replace one of 
the existing buses, to continue to meet the 
transportation needs of our school families. 
+ Initial discussions on recommendations from the 
WELSSA site visit, to start planning for our 5-year 
School Improvement Plan. 
+ Discussion and approval to seek and hire a 
candidate to serve as a financial manager for SVLS. 
 
SVLS Job Postings - Financial Manager 
SVLS is hiring a Financial Manager to assist with the 
accounting functions of the school. We anticipate this 
part-time position will require between 10-20 hours per 
week. If you or someone you know would have an 
interest in the position, please contact Jacob 
Steinmetz for a job description and application for the 
position. SVLS would like to fill the position no later 
than June 1st and will pay an hourly wage based on 
applicant qualifications. 
 
Basketball Games 
B Teams, played @ home- SVLS vs. Martin Luther 
Oshkosh Wednesday Jan. 20th 
A Teams, away games- SVLS @ Martin Luther 
Oshkosh Friday Jan. 22 

 

Here is a link to the FVWAL procedures document. A 
couple highlights of that document include: 
+ Each player is allowed, at most, two spectator 
guests. The only exception is if there are multiple 
children playing on the same night, the other players 
don't count toward the player's two spectators. 
+ Masks are required upon entry. There are no 
exceptions. 
+ After the first game, we will ask everyone to vacate 
the building. During this time, we will disinfect 
bleachers and benches, and we will welcome you 
back in when the disinfecting is completed. 
+ While we won't be telling you where to sit, please be 
considerate of physical distancing guidelines when 
choosing where in the bleachers to sit. 
 
Scrip – What’s the big deal??? 
Scrip allows you to earn rebates which can be applied 
to your child(ren)’s tuition balance, all by doing your 
regular shopping!  
 
How significant can this savings be? After 7 months of 
scrip/gift card ordering, there are 7 school families that 
have already saved over $200 to be applied to their 
tuition account (or have chosen cash back) for next 
school year! There are also a few grandparents that 
faithfully order scrip/gift cards and have saved over 
$100 for their grandchildren's education. 
 
It's not too late to get started and to lower your tuition 
bill for the next school year! (If you do not have a 
tuition bill, you can choose the cash back option. Your 
check is sent to you in July - perfect timing for back-to-
school shopping!) 
 
Text (920-810-3884) or email (wisota@msn.com) Jen 
Grady to set up an account. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        

Assisting Parents 

in Bringing up their Children 

in the Training  

and Instruction of the Lord. 

January 18, 2021 

Hot Lunch on Friday, 1/22/21  
 $3 

chicken nuggets, french fries, fruit, veggie 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vVMUIsjvvQyIjl_fRGoBMo0jzASgVvl5/view?usp=sharing


CPTA News – Pizza and Soup Fundraiser 
If you ordered Pizza and/or Soup, it must be picked up 
Saturday morning, between 10:30am-
11:30am.  Please enter the gym and check in at the 
table. 
 
Assembly help is still needed.  Even if you cannot 
commit to the entire time, please sign up for what you 
can - https://signup.com/go/reNAtgg 
 
Kindergarten Round-Up  
Enrollment for the 2021-2022 school year will be 
opening up soon, starting with our Kindergarten 
Round-Up! This no-commitment event is intended for 
families with incoming kindergarten children, to share 
with them information about SVLS. If you have an 
acquaintance or a family friend who is exploring 
educational options for their soon-to-be 
kindergartener, please share this information with 
them, along with school's contact information. Thank 
you! 
What - Kindergarten Round-Up 
Where - SVLS Gym 
When - Tuesday, January 26 at 6:30 p.m. 
For Whom - Families with incoming Kindergarten 
children 
 
Preschool Information Week 
This week SVLS will be spotlighting our Preschool 
Information Week (January 18-22). Families with 
children who would be age-eligible for preschool (3 
years old by September 1) can contact our preschool 
director, Mrs. Schoenbach 
(megan.schoenbach@svls.us, or 920-725-1822), to 
set up an appointment to meet, safely tour our 
preschool, and gather information about our 
Preschool. 
If you know of a family who has children who could be 
in preschool next year, please contact Mrs. 
Schoenbach, and/or encourage them to contact Mrs. 
Schoenbach. Thank you! 
 
Silverware                                                           
Please be sure to send silverware along with your 
child(ren)’s lunch for them to use. Thank you!   
 
Book Drive 
Mt. Calvary is participating in the "Time for Everything 
County Jail Book Drive," sponsored by WELS 
Institutional Ministries. There is a drop box for gently-
used paperback books at school.  
 
 
 
 
 

Virtual/At-Home Worship Opportunities 
We encourage you to make use of a virtual option 
from one of our congregations 
 

Mt. Calvary - A recording of the Thursday service 
is published to Mt. Calvary's Facebook 
page (https://www.facebook.com/mtcalvarymenas
ha) and also to Pastor Johnston's YouTube 
Channel (revjjohnston). 
 
Bethel - The 8:00 Sunday worship service is live 
streamed on Bethel's YouTube channel (Bethel 
Lutheran Church - Menasha, WI) and then kept on 
YouTube. Additionally, Bethel also has Worship At 
Home videos on the homepage of their 
website (www.bethelmenasha.org). 
 
St. Luke - Sunday worship services are live 
streamed on St. Luke's Facebook page (found at 
https://www.facebook.com/stlukeslittlechute) and 
kept there. Additionally, recordings of both 
Wednesday and Sunday worship services can be 
found at St. Luke's Vimeo channel (found at 
https://vimeo.com/user19193641) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Worship at Bethel 
920-725-1822-English 
920-840-5490-Espanol 
Thursday Worship English 6:30pm 
Sunday Worship-English 8:00, 10:30am 
Los Domingos Misa-Español 12:00pm 
 

Worship at St. Luke 

920-788-4408 
Wednesday at  6:30pm      
Sunday at 9:00am 

Worship at Mt. Calvary 

920-731-4001 
Thursday at 6:30pm 
Sunday at 8:00 & 9:00am in Menasha and 
6:30pm in Stockbridge  

1st Semester Mission Offerings 
SVLS has collected $1150.97 for WELS Prison 
Ministry.  WELS Prison Ministry is a special ministry 
of WELS which seeks to build relationships and share 
Jesus with individuals who are incarcerated and in 
prison.  
 
In the second semester, SVLS will partner with FVL 
Schools to gather mission offerings to support Costa 
Maya Ministries. 

https://signup.com/go/reNAtgg
mailto:megan.schoenbach@svls.us
https://www.facebook.com/mtcalvarymenasha
https://www.facebook.com/mtcalvarymenasha
https://www.facebook.com/mtcalvarymenasha
https://www.facebook.com/mtcalvarymenasha
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCM50kUNPK9MykqTK9ZZpNdg
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCM50kUNPK9MykqTK9ZZpNdg
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCM50kUNPK9MykqTK9ZZpNdg
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCE1G9SKKfbUtqR8z0sNWlAA
https://www.bethelmenasha.org/
https://www.bethelmenasha.org/
http://www.bethelmenasha.org/
St.%20Luke's%20Facebook%20page
https://www.facebook.com/stlukeslittlechute
https://vimeo.com/user19193641
https://vimeo.com/user19193641



